
  
  

Information Technology Committee  
Agenda for meeting of Tuesday, May 2, 2023, 2:00 p.m.  
Zoom Meeting: 
https://ucf.zoom.us/j/99604837711?pwd=QTZwaGJZMzdZMmpHK24rQktnRkw2UT09 
 

• Call to Order 

• Approval of the Minutes 

• Old Business 

o Knightsmail Transition 

o Emergency Regulation regarding 3.0075 Security of Data and Related 

Information Technology Resources 

• New Business 

o Any new business 

• Adjournment 

 
 

https://ucf.zoom.us/j/99604837711?pwd=QTZwaGJZMzdZMmpHK24rQktnRkw2UT09


  
  

Information Technology Committee  
Minutes of meeting of Tuesday, April 18, 2023, 2:00 p.m. 
Location: Zoom  
 
Present: Glenn Martin (chair), Joseph Harrington (vice chair, minutes), Matt Hall, Henry 
Glaspie, Amy Sugar, Athena Hoeppner, Chad Macusconok, Francisca Yonekura,  
Lee Dotson, Mahmet Altin, Pieter Kik, Richard Zraick, Shengli Zou, Taj Azarian, 
Viatcheslav Kokoouline 
 

• Call to order at 2:06 pm 
 

• Approval of the Minutes for April 4, 2023 
o Minutes approved without change 

 
• Old Business 

o Update on policy feedback system.  No update from Joe Harrington. 
o Linux support.  Full-time student hired for summer and tasks from 

department have started to be addressed.  There is interest to hire 
additional students. 

o EndNode licensing.  UCF has identified funds and is renewing site license.  
Approval is expected quickly (end of week).  This issue has demonstrated 
the need for better tacking of users and services for targeted 
communications. 

• New Business 
o Migration of Knightsmail with guests Lisa Isham, Brett Peeling, George 

Wiedmyer, Amy Gendusa.  Students will move by start of Fall (just current 
students) with their new email of NID@student.ucf.edu. Migration will 
happen in waves while trying to avoid moving during enrolled periods.  
Faculty will be able to email students.  For FERPA questions, we can 
contact Dan LoPresto (email addresses will not be FERPA-protected 
anymore). 
 If you are a student and a faculty/staff, your Knightsmail will be 

migrated to your ucf.edu (employee email) account. 
 There was significant feedback on the use of “student.ucf.edu” with 

some on the committee suggesting just “ucf.edu” be used for all 
while others suggesting just keeping “knights.ucf.edu” since it is 
generic.  In general, it was felt that people are not students forever, 
and such an email can have implications on published papers and 
other long-term uses. 



 Lisa will bring concerns raised to Matt Hall and others.  Additional 
IT Committee meetings will be held this academic year to continue 
the conversation.  Joe moved and Athena seconded holding 
meetings every two weeks through May (if we lack quorum, we will 
not take any votes on items). 

o Tiktok, WeChat and others now banned.  Some students angry, some 
relieved.  Will discuss more in next meeting. 

  
• Meeting adjourned 3:20 pm 
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